

Nomination extension - 2020/21 Joy Baluch Award



Nomination extension - 2020/21 Joy Baluch Award



12th January 2022

The award recognises the contributions made by female council members to South Australia's local government sector.



Nominations for the 2020/21 Joy Baluch Award will now close on Friday 4 February 2022.

In light of the season break and the timing of January council board meetings, the closing date for submissions for this prestigious award have been extended for a further two weeks.

Please <u>click here</u> for further information and award criteria.

If you have any questions please contact LGA Events on 8224 2000 or at events@lga.sa.gov.au

Phone: 08 8224 2000 • Email: lgasa@lga.sa.gov.au

148 Frome St Adelaide SA 5000 • GPO Box 2693 Adelaide SA 5001

ABN: 83 058 386 353

Disclosure Statement | Accessibility | Acknowledgement